
 

 
 
Mike Jackson 
Norfolk County Council 
County Hall 
Martineua Lane  
Norwich  NR1 2SG 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Jackson,  
 
NORWICH NORTHERN DISTRIBUTOR ROAD 
 
Thank you for your letter to the Secretary of State requesting him to exercise his powers 
under section 35 of the Planning Act 2008 to direct that the Norwich Northern Distributor 
Road be treated as development for which development consent is required 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Secretary of State has agreed to your request. A 
signed direction to that effect is attached.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Fidler 
 

Stephen Fidler 
Deputy Director 
Local Transport Funding, Growth & Delivery  
Department for Transport 
Zone 2/14 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 
SW1P 4DR 
 
Direct Line: 020 7944 6541 
Email: Stephen.Fidler@dft.gsi.gov.uk 
 
Web Site: www.dft.gov.uk 
 
9th August 2013 
 

http://www.dft.gov.uk/
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